
 

Greetings! Since you are such an important part of Maine communities we wanted to tell 
you about our Old Home Week. 

Orrington. The first town in Penobscot County and the first town in our hearts. Let us 
celebrate Orrington’s and Maine’s rich past, vibrant present and bright future with 
former residents, friends, and neighbors. Let us also celebrate all we have to offer with 
the rest of the state... including the exciting economic growth potential, waterfront 
access, our wonderful villages, and friendly, caring people! 

Old Home Week requires the help from our many friends, neighbors, and area 
businesses. Without community support, this event could not happen. And that support 
does not go unrecognized. Participating sponsors will be recognized in some or all the 
marketing campaigns. This is a wonderful opportunity for your company to receive 
positive exposure and help promote the Town of Orrington. Sponsorship levels can be 
direct donations or in-kind value of products or services. The sooner you sponsor, the 
more promoting opportunities there are! 

Old Home Week events have attracted hundreds to thousands of people to our town, 
where our retail establishments register a huge uptick in business during Old Home 
Week. Many non-profits also benefit from the generosity of our visitors to carry on their 
missions. The Endless Yard Sale map, with over 100-yard sales listed, has been 
downloaded over 11,000 times in the past years with an additional 2,000 printed! The 
weekend sale generates over $150,000+ for our local economy and keeps waste out of 
the landfills! It is the Ultimate Recycling Event. 

Festivities begin Friday, July 12 and conclude on Sunday, July 21. 

We would greatly appreciate any donation you can make! If you have any questions or 
need further information, please contact Kelly Brooks at the Orrington Public Library 
207-825-4938 or email: orringtonoldhomeweek@gmail.com 

On behalf of the Old Home Week Committee, thank you for your time and 
consideration!


